
 

February 13, 2019 

 

To: LHA Executive Director  

 

 

RE: 50% Construction Document Approval 
   

 

Dear LHA Executive Director: 

 

This is to advise your Authority that this Department has completed a review of the 50% 

construction documents (plans and specifications) submitted in accordance with the above-

captioned project.   These documents have been technically reviewed and approved with comments 

as detailed in the Submission Review Memo located in CapHUB.    

 

Please be advised that your Authority is authorized to proceed to produce 95% construction 

documents for our review and approval.  The due date for this submission can be found in your 

50% CD Approval Email Notification.   

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your DHCD Project Manager or Simone Early, 

Design Reviewer at (617) 573-1148.  

 

     Sincerely, 

  

 

      Project Manager 
 

 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING & 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Charles D. Baker, Governor   Karyn E. Polito, Lt. Governor   Janelle Chan, Undersecretary 

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 300  www.mass.gov/dhcd 

Boston, Massachusetts  02114  617.573.1100 

 


